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		Campfire in the Basement: Reflections from a Northwoods Lake
Monday, April 8, 2024
1:30 p.m.

Rev. Darrell Pedersen will share stories from his collection of essays, “Campfire in the Basement: Reflections from a North Woods Lake.” The audience will be taken back to adventures, mishaps and challenges that happened in their own lives. Rev. Pedersen will also relate how he came to be a storyteller and how his storytelling evolved into sermon illustrations, magazine articles, a manuscript for his own children and finally a book.  Darrell J. Pedersen grew up in the 1950-60s in a tiny house on the shore of a lake between Duluth and Virginia, Minnesota. No one else lived on the lake.  He has Norwegian, Swedish, Finnish and Danish blood flowing in his veins.  He owes a big debt to his family, his ancestors, and all the others who have contributed to his life story.  He loves to hear and tell good stories---all true.

Join Unlimited Learning on Monday, April 8, 2024, 1:30 p.m., to hear from Rev. Darrell Pedersen. The program will be in the Forum Room at Crosby-Ironton High School. It’s free for members and $10.00 for non-members.
******
Lakes Area Unlimited Learning engages and energizes older adults who embrace lifelong learning and are endlessly curious about the world around them. Our philosophy is “learning without limits,” and we live that philosophy by offering programs, events and field trips that are stimulating and relevant. People join Unlimited Learning for the learning opportunities and stay for the friendships. For more information about membership, contact Ruth Ann Wefald at ruthann@ksu.edu or log onto our website www.lakesareaunlimitedlearning.org.
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